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October 19, 2017

Crossville City Council,

My name is Cole Van Horn, and I’m the Operations Pastor for Cumberland Fellowship. We
have decided this year not to do a Fall Festival, but instead to do a Christmas Festival. Our
community has several options for Fall themed events, and we thought it would be something
new and exciting for our community, to instead, do something for Christmas this year.

In that regard, we had roughly 4,500 people who attended our Fall Festival last year. Due to
limited parking on-site, we have partnered with Kmart to use their Parking lot. Our primary
concern at this point is safety. There is not a safe passage from Kmart to our campus. We
feel the safest route for families to access our campus from Kmart would be to close off a
lane of West Avenue for about 100 yards between the Kmart entrance and our Office entrance
on West AVE. There is a turning lane in this location that could be utilized to maintain traffic
flow. We feel taking this precaution will be the best option to keep families safe as they
access our property.

| authorize and give permission for my side entrance of Kmart to be shut down on the evening
of December 1st for the Christmas Festival.

Kmart Manager
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My name is Cole Van Horn, and I’'m the Operations Pastor for Cumberland Fellowship. We
have decided this year not to do a Fall Festival, but instead to do a Christmas Festival. Our
community has several options for Fall themed events, and we thought it would be something
new and exciting for our community, to instead, do something for Christmas this year.

In that regard, we had roughly 4,500 people who attended our Fall Festival last year. Due to
limited parking on-site, we have partnered with Kmart to use their Parking lot. Our primary
concern at this point is safety. There is not a safe passage from Kmart to our campus. We
feel the safest route for families to access our campus from Kmart would be to close off a
lane of West Avenue for about 100 yards between the Kmart entrance and our Office entrance
on West AVE. There is a turning lane in this location that could be utilized to maintain traffic
flow. We feel taking this precaution will be the best option to keep families safe as they

access our property.

| authorize and give permission for my entrance of SavMart to be closed off on the evening of
December 1st for the Christmas Festival.

Thank You,
\

—

U,

Norman Seip, Owner
SavMart
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